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July 13, 2022 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
THE FOUNDATION AT MCCC AWARDS THE  

PEARL K. QUERMBACH MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP 
 

MONROE, Mich. – The Foundation at Monroe County Community College has awarded 

the Pearl K. Quermbach Memorial Scholarship to Hope Stoner. The $1,100 scholarship is to be 

used for tuition and fees. 

Stoner, of Newport, is a 2022 graduate of Jefferson High School.  She is pursuing an 

associate of science degree to enter into the pre-dental program at MCCC.  She has been 

involved with Earth Day at MCCC. Hope is the daughter of Tiera Stoner. 

To be eligible for this scholarship, a student must demonstrate financial need. 

 For more information on available scholarships and financial aid, visit 

https://www.monroeccc.edu/financial-aid or contact the MCCC Financial Aid Office at (734) 

384-4135. If you are interested in information about funding a scholarship, contact The 

Foundation at MCCC at (734) 384-4214. 
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